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E j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

g*****/
DEC 2 41984

Mr. Bruce Millar IN RESPONSE REFER TO
Editorial Department F0IA-84-869
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
400 West Seventh Street
Fort Worth, Texas 7610''

Dear Mr. Millar:

This is in partial response to your letter dated November 14, 1984, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA),
documents pertaining to the NRC staff review of the EG&G report on
Comanche Peak.

The two documents listr.d en Appendix A are enclosed. The cost of
reproducing records is $0.07 per page. You will be billed by our

Division of Accounting upon completion of your request.

Also enclosed for your information is a copy of my letter dated November
13, 1984, responding to F0IA-84-751, which also requests information on
the EG&G report. Enclosed is a notice that provides procedures and
charges for obtaining copies of records from the Public Document Room.

The search for and review of additional records subject to your F0IA
request have not yet been completed. We will notify you upon completion
of the search and review.

4

Sin ely,
,

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records

Enclosures:
As stated

8502270132 841224
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1. 10/19/84 NRC Staff Report to the Licensing Board on Status and -(

Schedule for Addressing Hearing Issues by G. S. tiizuno j
(6pages)- g

'

2. 10/19/84 Affidavit of Vincent S. Noonan with 10/17/84 memorandum d

to Office Directors & Regional Administrators from J
William J. Dircks re: Comanche Peak Project Director and

'~

3/12/84 memorandum to J. T. Collins, et al., from William
J. Dircks re: Completion of Outstanding Regulatory
Actions on Comanche Peak and Waterford (12 pages)
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